
Sayyid Ammar Al Hakim Discusses Security Developments with Babaker Zebari

    Sayyid Ammar Al Hakim, head of the Islamic Supreme Council of Iraq, received at his office

in Baghdad on Monday, 20/4/2015, the Iraqi army chief of staff General Babaker Zebari.

    The two sides discussed in the meeting the security situation in the country and the

victories achieved by the joint military forces over the terrorist ISIS gangs.


